
February 5, 2024 

Senate CommiƩee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

SB 417, Proponent, wriƩen tesƟmony only 

Respected Chair Peck and CommiƩee Members, 

I am a proponent of SB 417 for several reasons.   

1. Only our elected officials should have the power to make official decisions that affect Kansans 
2. The power of exercising eminent domain needs to be considered very seriously, and again, only 

by those who can be held accountable at the ballot box. 

Thank you for looking out for Kansans by wanƟng only elected officials to make these important 
decisions. 
 
Most sincerely, 
 
Jill O’Connor 
913-220-4925 
Overland Park, Kansas 66209 

  


